

Baste & Banter

Inside This Issue

President's Page

Hello quilters!

I hope each of you are getting lots of quilting done while you are staying safe at home. :) Just kidding; but seriously, I do hope that you are healthy and are taking proper precautions to prevent contracting the disease. If you need help during this time, reach out to another member. Groceries can be dropped off by front doors with a shout out, etc.

So, with that in mind; I like to share a little guild news with you:

1. All guild activities and business has been suspended until May 15th or 31st depending on when the social distancing gets lifted. This includes the May guild meeting, guest speaker workshops; all philanthropy sew days, committee meetings, board meetings, and friendship group get-togethers. We will send out a notice resuming business and activities as soon as it's safe for us to be out and about again.

If you've paid for an event that was cancelled; we will be issuing refunds. Please be patient, sheltering in place doesn't get two signatures on the checks.

2. We will try to reschedule the guest speakers and their workshops, watch for a revised schedule in the next newsletter.

Thank you, everyone,

Janice Quackenbush

